

Council Agenda Summary

March 21, 2023

Key Staff Contact: Benjamin Snow, Economic Health & Housing Director

Title:

Consideration of 2022 Consolidated CDBG and HOME Program Annual Performance Report

Summary:

The GURA Board held a public hearing on March 8, 2023, to hear any comments on the Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER), which is attached for your review.

The CAPER is required by the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) because the city receives HUD funding through the Community Development Block Grant and HOME Investment Partnership Program grants (and sometimes others, such as CDBG-CV). It describes to HUD, and the public, how the grant funds were used and what the City does for low-moderate-income persons and neighborhoods. The CAPER being considered is for the 3rd year of the current Strategic Plan (2022). The City's 2022 grants were as follows: CDBG-\$837,611; HOME-\$436,526.

The public was invited to comment during a 15-day comment period, which ended March 3, 2023. No comments were received.

The GURA Board recommended staff to take the CAPER to the Greeley City Council for consideration. If approved, it will be submitted to HUD.

Fiscal Impact:

Does this item create a fiscal impact on the City of Greeley?	No
Is there grant funding for this item?	N/A

Legal Issues:

None

Other Issues and Considerations:

None

Strategic Focus Area:



Housing for All



Infrastructure and Mobility

Decision Options:

- 1) Approve the 2022 Consolidated CDBG and HOME Program Annual Performance Report as presented; or
- 2) Approve with any changes to the 2022 Consolidated CDBG and HOME Program Annual Performance Report

Council's Recommended Action:

A motion to approve the 2022 Consolidated CDBG and HOME Program Annual Performance Report as presented.

Attachments:

• 2022 Consolidated CDBG and HOME Program Annual Performance Report (CAPER)